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YOUR  COMMITTEE for 2015ð2016 (elected at the AGM in March) 
Chair    Alison Mandeville  01872 271259 alisonhmandeville@gmail.com  

Vice Chairman   Barrie Anthony   07799 455300 

Secretary   Val Flatt   01872 271593 johnorval@talktalk.net 

Treasurer   Richard Heginbotham  01872 864121 richard.heginbotham@talk21.com 

Minutes Secretary  Jean Anderson   01872 320121 jeananderson47@hotmail.com 

Membership Secretary  Carol Heginbotham  01872 864121   carol.heginbotham@btopenworld.com 

Twin Link Editor  Val Flatt   01872 271593 johnorval@talktalk.net 

Hosting    Sandra Anthony         01872 520288 

Raffle Organiser  Sandra Anthony        07800 867163 

Boules Co-ordinator  Bill Anderson(ex-officio)  01872 320121 jeananderson47@hotmail.com 

 

Extra hands   Connie Fozzard   01872 276160 cfozzard@btinternet.com 

    Loic Rich    

    Margaret George  01872 240253  

    Ros Cox   01872 223206 

    Alison Cameron  01326 318848 

    Anne Moodie   01872 271863 
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Chair's letter for Twinlink 

Welcome to the latest edition of Twinlink. 

I'd like to start off by thanking Jean Anderson for all the hard work and time that she has put into being Chair of the Association over the 

last 3 years. As you know she came to the end of her 3 year term in March and I was elected Chair. She is a hard act to follow but I will do 

my best. 

We have had an excellent spring and summer since the AGM with lots of activity and involvement from our members. 

Our new year started with a very successful immersion visit by 9 of our French friends and they were involved in activities as diverse as 

making their own diary and learning how to make (and enjoy) a Cornish Cream tea. (Photographs of this were seen in the previous edition 

of Twinlink.) 

The monthly Boules sessions began at the pitch in Boscawen Park on Easter Monday and we met on the first Sunday each month after 

that until the Eddie Jones Tournament at the end of August. We had rain free days each time! 

On May day we enjoyed a delightful walk at Luxulyan Woods with a pub lunch and a game of bowls to follow. 

Our visit to Morlaix later in May was wonderful with a Bring and Share supper, a guided tour of St Pol de Leon, a sunny picnic on the Isle 

de St Anne, a visit to the Exotic Garden and a meal overlooking the harbour at Roscoff. 

In June we hosted the County Boules competition at Boscowen Park and there was an excellent turnout for this. 

July was the month for a Cream tea in the Heginbotham's garden and also the month when we took part in the Truro Carnival waving the 

flag for the Association and also one for Brittany. 

In  August we followed the Eddie Jones Tournament with a BBQ at the Anthony's house - again enjoying lovely weather. 

September brought our French guests to Truro and we had a splendid weekend with a Reception by the Mayor Lorrie Eathorne Gibbons, a 

Bring and Share supper at Probus, a much appreciated complimentary trip down the river to Falmouth and back, our Official meal at Tresil-

lian and a fascinating day visit to Tintagel. 

October sees 4 members heading off to Morlaix for their immersion and because of the vagaries of the Brittany Ferries timetable, they are 

staying for a week. Lots of French to be spoken! 

We look forward to our November Social on 27th November at Carnon Downs Village Hall and into the New Year for our Annual lunch in 

January 2016. 

None of the above could have been achieved without the incredible hard work and commitment of the Members of your Committee and I 

would like to take the opportunity to thank them on your behalf for all that they have done and continue to do. 

I would also like to thank them for all the support and help that they have given to me over the past 8 months. 

Alison Mandeville      (Chair) 
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The main group visit to Morlaix took place in May.  Our counterparts had organised several things for us to do, and the    

experience was greatly appreciated by all those who were able to participate.  

Civic reception with the official welcome and speeches. 

A guided tour of the historic centre of St Pol de Leon, followed by a visit to a local farm which has diversified by building a small 

visitor information building. 


